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Mr. President,
Let me welcome the distinguished delegation of Armenia to the UPR Working Group. We note with appreciation the pro-active submission of a voluntary mid-term report in 2012 and thank the Armenian delegation for the detailed national report and for today’s informative presentation.

The Republic of Moldova commends Armenia for its constructive engagement with the Universal Periodic Review process and for the efforts made to implement recommendations arising from that dialogue. 
We particularly welcome the adoption of the National Strategy for the Protection of Human Rights and of thematic strategies in the areas of children’s rights, combating human trafficking and promoting human rights education and, in this context, we echo Treaty Bodies’ calls to provide sufficient financial resources for their implementation. 

We also positively note the amendments with regard to ensuring free legal aid to vulnerable people and encourage Armenian authorities to conduct public information campaigns and measures to improve the quality of service and capacity of the public defenders in this regard.

We recognize the steps undertaken to bring the legal framework in the area of trafficking in conformity with the Council of Europe’s Convention on Action against trafficking in human beings, including by adopting a Law on identification and assistance to the victims of trafficking or exploitation.

From this perspective, the Republic of Moldova recommends Armenia to ensure the provision of assistance and the accessibility of legal aid to all victims of trafficking, in line with regional and international human rights standards.
I thank you, Mr. President.
